
Project Update: March 2013 
 
Good news for Persian cheetah in Iran. A group of six cheetahs were seen just a couple of 
days ago in Miandasht by local people and filmed. They included a female with three young 
plus two adults. We think that the three cubs we found last summer in this area still thriving 
with their mother. They were the only cheetah family confirmed during 2012 in Iran; all 
safely passed their first risky year of life. You can see the news here: 
 
http://www.wildlife.ir/ShowInfo.aspx?Lang=2&InfoId=478 
  
  
http://www.wildlifeextra.com/go/news/iran-cubs-cheetah#cr 
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